
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We are excited to give your child the opportunity to further practise their spellings 

online using the Spelling Shed scheme. 

 

Spelling Shed helps children to practise spelling via a simple game. The game gives four 

levels of support in the form of difficulty modes: Easy, Medium, Hard and Extreme. 

Higher levels allow a higher score to be achieved but children can practise as much as 

they like on lower levels before trying to gain high scores. Your child’s teacher will set 

lists of words that your child may practise and will monitor their progress. These 

words will be the same as the weekly spelling lists in homework books but there may 

also be other spelling tasks set. 

 

You will find your child’s login details in the front of their planner. You can access 

the game using this link: www.play.spellingshed.com This is a fantastic 

opportunity and we would love to hear your reviews.  

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Parker and Miss Bartram 

 


